

Democratic Services Council House Victoria Square Birmingham B1 1BB

Our Ref: CRT/ltr09092016

9 September 2016

Mr D Jamieson, West Midlands PCC 2nd Floor, Aqua House, 20 Lionel Street, Birmingham B3 1AQ

Dear Sir

Petition No. E25 (1842) Local Neighbourhood Police Team

I attach a petition from residents of Perry Barr Ward objecting to local neighbourhood police team being based at Thornhill Road, Handsworth and call for them to be based locally, presented to the meeting of Birmingham City Council on 24 May 2016 by Councillor Jon Hunt. I apologise for the delay in forwarding this to you.

May I just point out that the City Council is seeking to ensure that petitions are concluded in the shortest possible time, as the number of outstanding petitions reflects badly on the image of the Council and other bodies in responding to issues of public concern? Therefore, I should be grateful if you would give consideration to the petition as soon as possible and inform me of the outcome.

Yours faithfully

Phil Wright

Committee Services Team Manager

Tel: 0121-675-0216

E-mail: phil.wright@birmingham.gov.uk

Enc





